PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of New Durham Assessing Department monitors qualified sales and the real
estate market yearly. As required by the State of New Hampshire, every five years the
town must complete a town-wide revaluation. The Assessor’s Office does this to ensure
the current assessments are close to 100% of full, fair market value.

The Town of New Durham Assessing Department will be completing a town-wide

revaluation to all property values for the 2025 tax year. Town-wide assessments will be
adjusted to account for changes in the real estate market.

New Durham Board of Selectmen
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